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MULTIPLE OWNERSHIP STATEMENT 
 

This initial FCC application to modify the relevant station to a new channel as part of the 
Commission’s post auction “repacking” is consistent with the FCC-specified “repacked” 
parameters for the relevant station, which merely intend to replicate the station’s current service 
area on its new re-packed channel. Accordingly, the proposed changes should not have any 
impact on any existing multiple ownership requirements relevant to the station or its licensee. 
 


